
City of Long Beach

Legislation Text

411 West Ocean Boulevard
Long Beach, CA 90802

Recommendation to receive and file the transmittal of the lease audit report on Baja La Palapa
Restaurant Group, Inc.

Transmittal of the Lease Audit Report on Baja La Palapa Restaurant Group, Inc. We have completed
our review of lease agreements between Baja La Palapa Restaurant Group, Inc. and the City of Long
Beach. Attached, for your information, is a copy of our audit report.

[Timing Considerations]

[Fiscal Impact]

Approve recommendation.

[Enter Body Here]

GARY L. BURROUGHS, CPA
CITY AUDITOR
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